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To Whom It May Concern 
SK JAPAN CO., LTD. 

Marketing 

 

 

Warning regarding Mochi Shiba Inu fake-NFTs 

 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support. 

It came to our attention that a website, without our consent, is using our company’s 

original characters (Mochi Shiba Inu) images and Mochi Shiba Inu digitalart NFT（Non-Fungible 

Token）as well as goods to put on display and sales. 

We have informed the mentioned website- manager and requested to stop the usage and sales 

of unauthorized character images, NFTs and goods but to no avail.  

The aforementioned company website does currently not possess the legal permissions to manage 

and do sales with our products on the NFT marketplace and does not provide any support in case 

of trouble or dissatisfaction with the purchase.  

Please refrain from buying non-officially licensed products to avoid any inconvenience. 

   

 

 

Concerning website name:    mSHIBA 

Concerning website URL:     https://mochishiba.online/ 

 

 

 


